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      Pipes along the Rockies 
Newsletter of the Rocky Mountain Chapter 

American Theatre Organ Society, Inc. 

December, 2017  
Information Line:  303-466-3330 

 

I’m Dreaming of a Happy New Year! 

! 
Sunday, Jan. 28th 2 pm, Holiday Hills Ballroom 
 

“Anyone have an idea for a fun program?” we asked 

our Holiday Hills audience. “How about an all Bing 

Crosby program?” asked member Docce Bornt. 

What a wonderful idea! Have a variety of performers 

play organ, piano, sing, dance, croon, whatever! Like 

an “Everyone’s a Musician” with a Bing Crosby 

theme. Harry Lillis “Bing” Crosby, Jr., left some 

pretty big footprints in the musical and cinema 

worlds and there are many, many songs to choose 

from. Think about your favorite Bing tunes and give 

Jim Calm a call (303-989-3671) or send an e-mail 

(jimcalm32@yahoo.com) to talk about how you 

could be a part of this fun program! Going my Way?  
 

Helper Found: A protégé for Doris!  

Sherry Broderick and 

Doris Beverly worked to-

gether to organize our 

December Christmas pot-

luck social. Sherry is our 

Holiday Hills Coordina-

tor and will now also be  

our Christmas potluck or-

ganizer. Sherry is skilled 

at computer graphic de-

sign and produced the 

beautiful color programs 

and sing-along books we 

used at the Christmas 

potluck social.  Thank 

you Doris and Sherry, 

you are appreciated!   

Lakewood Cultural Center 
470 S. Allison Parkway, Lakewood, CO 

 

 
A fun afternoon for friends and families! 

Theatre Organ, Grand Piano, Wind Instruments 
Theremins (and a Theremin Petting Zoo!) 

See & hear a short silent film w/ theatre organ 
============================ 

Sunday, February 11, 2018 – 2 pm 
============================ 

Admission fees: 
Adults $15… Students 21 and under $5 

All Seats Reserved!  
Tickets at Box Office, at the door or by phone or online 

Convenience fees added for phone or online orders 

www.lakewood.org/tickets or 303-987-7845 
Free Parking – Entry or lower level 

Hotels, Restaurants and Shopping close by 
For more information: 303-530-2421 

 

 

mailto:jimcalm32@yahoo.com
http://www.lakewood.org/tickets%20or%20303-987-7845
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Christmas Potluck Social 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Yes! We definitely had Gospel in the Holiday Hills 

ballroom in November when Bev Bucci and Ed 

Wagner brought us a second verse of their joyful mu-

sical partnership. The music kept on flowing and 

flowing with beautiful hymns and songs of faith, and 

Bev and Ed filled the room with uplifting music.  
 

 
 

Randy Morris did an outstanding job at the Lake-

wood Cultural Center in October accompanying the 

silent film ”Phantom of the Opera.” An appreciative 

audience enjoyed Randy’s framing of the movie and 

watching the organ launch from the pit.   
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“DeLoy’s Generations Trio!” 

DeLoy Goeglein and his Generations Trio did it 

again, delighting the Holiday Hills audience in Sep-

tember with a packed program of hit songs from the 

1960’s and 1970’s. Bandleader Mariann Finch sings 

and plays bass, her son Dino plays the drums and also 

sings, and DeLoy is the musical soup-bone that holds 

the group together musically and provides its jazzy 

feel. DeLoy kicks off the songs, provides support 

during the vocals, then takes off with smooth im-

provisations. DeLoy also played a set of his favorite 

love ballads on the digital theatre organ. 

 
 

 
 

 

To all our many volunteers….  (2017) 

Time to say “Thanks!”  

RMCATOS is closing out another successful year. This would 
not be possible without members volunteering to handle some 
of the many support tasks needed to keep the club operational. 
We apologize if we’ve failed to list someone.  
 

Wurlitzer Maintenance Crew: Don Wick, David 

    Charles, Ryan Kroll, Bob Castle & Jim Calm 

Holiday Hills Coordinator: Sherry Broderick 

Lights, Sound: Mike Schuh 

Table & Chair Set-up: Bob Koelmel 

Table & Chair Clean-up: Many Volunteers! 

Facility Set-up, Paramount Interface, Web Site 

    & Man Behind the Curtain: Lee Shaw 

Refreshments: Carole Ann Ball, Ryan Kroll 

    & Wendy Charles 

Social Greeter: Irene Backes 

Christmas: Doris Beverly & Sherry Broderick 

RTD Senior Ride Coordinator: Lorna Koelmel 

Welcome Table and CD Sales: Rich Brooks, 

    Doris Beverly & Carole Ann Ball 

Program Planner & Newsletter Editor: Jim Calm 

Newsletter Mailing Crew: Doris Beverly, Sherry  

    Broderick, Rich Brooks, Nina Edwards, Lee Shaw 

Social E-mail Reminder: Ryan Kroll 

Chapter Photographer: Bill Kwinn 

Video Support: Bill Decker 

Doors Open Denver: Tim Cissel & Wes Ranstrom 

Lakewood Cultural Center assist: Rich Brooks,  

    Jim Calm, Mike Schuh, Lee Shaw 

Organist Volunteers: Bev Bucci, Jim Calm,  

    Bob Castle, Ben Ehrlich, Bob Flinn, Ingrid  

    Gardner, DeLoy Goeglein, Bill Kwinn, Kenrick  

    Mervine, Randy Morris, Kenny Orr, Doug   

    Thompson, Lee Traster & Kevin Utter 
 

Thank you RMCATOS Officers and Board of Direc-

tors for your service. The Vice President and Secre-

tary offices are vacant at this time, please contact an 

officer if you are interesting in serving on the Board. 

 

A huge THANK YOU! to everyone who helps! 
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Welcome New Members 

Gregory & Pam Platt, LaSalle, CO 

Frank Williamson & Clara Lou Humphrey, 

 Lakewood, CO 
 

In Memoriam 

Members Frank Cope, Bud Luethi and Mae Smith 

have recently passed away. Our sympathies to their 

families and friends.  
 

Colorado Springs PPATOS Events 
Christmas Sacklunch Serenade Shows resume at the City 
Auditorium, 221 E. Kiowa, Colorado Springs beginning 
November 30th and continuing every Thursday for the rest 
of the year. Your favorite Christmas music and short silent 
films performed on the Mighty Wurlitzer.  
 

Schedule of organists: 

Thursday, Nov. 30: Mike Guyote & Guest 
Thursday, Dec. 7: Bob Flinn 
Thursday, Dec. 14: Jim Calm 
Thursday, Dec. 21: Nick & Mike 
Thursday, Dec. 28: Jim Calm 

 

 
 

 

RMCATOS Officers for 2017-18 

President: Ryan Kroll (970) 679-0196 
Treasurer: Rich Brooks (303) 322-8586  
Tickets: Doris Beverly (303) 466-3330  

Bill Kwinn, RMCATOS Chapter Photographer 
 

RMCATOS Events Calendar  

 Jan 28th   –(Sun)– “Bing Crosby Celebration” 

(tentative)  Holiday Hills Ballroom – 2 pm                

                Various singers, pianists and organists   

Feb 11th  –(Sun)– “Two Musicians: Marvelous Mixtures”    

                   Lakewood Cultural Center – 2 pm 

     Admission: Adults $15, 21 & under $5 

                Musicians: Kevin Utter & Jim Calm 

Mar 18th  –(Sun)– “Flatirons Saxophone Quartet” 
(tentative)  Holiday Hills Ballroom – 2 pm                

                Four saxophones, no waiting!  

Apr 15th  –(Sun)– “Bob Flinn” 
(tentative)  Holiday Hills Ballroom – 2 pm                

                Bob Flinn, organist 
 

 
 

 


